
December 22, 2017 
December 29, 2017 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
Planning Commission 

January 8, 2018 at 6:00 P.M. 
 
 
 

GENERAL PLAN/COASTAL LAND USE PLAN CONFORMITY REVIEW OF THE 
PROPOSED ADDITION OF THE FAIRVIEW AVENUE CLASS I BIKE PATH PROJECT 
AS A CAPITAL IMPROVEMENT PROJECT TO GOLETA’S CAPITAL IMPROVEMENT 
PROGRAM PURSUANT TO SECTION 65401 OF THE GOVERNMENT CODE 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Planning Commission of the City of Goleta will 
conduct a public hearing on the date set forth below related to the following: 
 
A hearing to consider the addition of the Fairview Avenue Class I Bike Path Project to 
the list of capital improvement projects to Goleta’s Capital Improvement Program and the 
related formal General Plan conformity determination by the Planning Commission, as 
required under Government Code Section 65401. 
 
HEARING DATE/TIME:  Monday, January 8, 2018 at 6:00 PM 
    (rescheduled from December 11, 2017 meeting due to Thomas Fire) 
 
PLACE:    Goleta City Hall, Council Chambers 

130 Cremona Drive, Suite B, Goleta, CA 93117 
 
PUBLIC COMMENT: All interested persons are encouraged to attend the public hearing 
and to present written and/or oral comments. All letters should be addressed to Planning 
and Environmental Review Department, City of Goleta, 130 Cremona Drive, Suite B, 
Goleta, CA 93117. Letters must be received by Planning and Environmental Review on 
or before the date of the hearing or can be submitted at the hearing. 
 
DOCUMENT AVAILABILITY: The staff report may be obtained at the City of Goleta, 130 
Cremona Drive, Suite B, Goleta, CA 93117. The documents will be posted on the City’s 
web site at www.cityofgoleta.org at least 72 hours ahead of the meeting. 
 
FOR FURTHER INFORMATION: Additional information is on file at the Planning and 
Environmental Review Department, Goleta City Hall, 130 Cremona Drive, Suite B, 
Goleta, CA 93117. Contact Brian Hiefield, Associate Planner at (805) 961-7559 or 
bhiefield@cityofgoleta.org. 
 
Note: In compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, if you need special 
assistance to participate in this hearing, please contact the City Clerk’s Office at (805) 
961-7505. Notification at least 48 hours prior to the hearing will enable City staff to make 
reasonable arrangements. 
 
 
 
Publish: Santa Barbara News-Press on December 22, 2017 and December 29, 2017 
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